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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 172 directs OSBI to coordinate with the US Attorney's Office and the US Dept. of Justice to 

obtain federal funding to address missing and murdered indigenous persons. Upon securing 

federal funding OSBI is directed to create an Office of Liaison for Missing and Murdered 

Indigenous Persons. Additionally, subject to available funding the Office shall include a missing 

persons specialist. The provisions of this bill are contingent upon funding so there is no fiscal 

impact at this time. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Contingent upon funding 

 

Full Year Impact: Contingent upon funding 
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